FUNDING NEEDS FOR COMMERCIAL STRATEGY

A report from the Urban Development Policy Leader outlined a request for additional funding for
significant work in the development of a Commercial Strategy to address the growth, location, size,
scale and impacts of commercial (retail and office) developments in our city.

The Committee decided that the Annual Plan Subcommittee be requested to include in the Annual
Plan the sum of $130,000 in each of 2002/03 and 2003/04 years to meet the external costs of goods
and services for the development of a Commercial Strategy.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


